
Submitter: Ian Anderson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB238 

We should not live in a surveillance state, we are supposed to be a free country - and 

we can’t be free if our law enforcement agencies can spy on us like this bill would 

allow. Especially now, in a time of abusive overreach by federal agencies, we cannot 

hand them this sort of power if we want to actually have liberty and justice for all.  


